Date: February 19th 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: decision regarding resuming onsite school activities at PCHS on February 23, 2020

Attendees: Yuan Zhang, Yifan Liu, Hongmei Du, Chaofang Wang, Jessie Wang, Xiang Zhou, Li Li, Guodong Chen, Zhihong Wang


Based on the guidelines of the CDC, the guidelines of the local government and board of education, and the fact that there was no confirmed coronavirus case in New Jersey and tri-state area, and with the consideration of the opinions of parents and teachers, the recommendations of the school administrative team, the Board of Directors at HXBG voted and decided to resume onsite school activities on February 23, 2020.
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